
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
06-04

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Parking Survey

DATE: April 28, 2006

At the request of the United States District Court for the District of New

Hampshire we are conducting a study to determine the practicalities involved in

moving the U.S. Bankruptcy Court to the Warren B. Rudman Courthouse in

Concord.  A relevant issue is court traffic particularly as it relates to the

availability of parking in Concord.  We are asking members of the public, parties,

and members of the bar who visit our facilities to complete a short box-check

style questionnaire on any day they come to the court, the clerk’s office, or the

341 meeting room.  The study will be conducted during the month of May.  We

ask your cooperation in determining how many individuals use the court during

the month, and how many of these individuals required parking for a vehicle

 during the time of their court, clerk’s office or 341 room visit.  Thank you.


